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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2018 10:23 AM
To: 'Kate Lamb'
Cc: Sedlachek, Jennifer C; 'Roger.Levin@valero.com'; 'Bieutu Tran'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 

(Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ETIC - ACDEH RO#0002515 - Case Closure

Hi Kate, 

I have reviewed the recently submitted well destruction report dated May 16, 2018 for the subject site and have 
accepted it in GeoTracker.  I have completed our Closure Summary form and it is the process of being reviewed.  The 
case appears to be on target for closure this month. 

Regards, 
Keith 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Land Water Division 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA 94502-6540 

phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 

fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
electronic mail: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 

From: Kate Lamb [mailto:klamb@eticeng.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2018 9:26 AM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Subject: RE: ETIC - ACDEH RO#0002515 - Case Closure 
 
Keith,  
 
I am bringing this up in your inbox. Will you be sending out a formal Case Closure/NFA letter for this site? 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Kate Lamb, QSP, QISP  
Senior Project Manager  
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The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential 
and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons 
or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error please contact the sender and destroy any copies of this 
information.  
From: Kate Lamb  
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 11:55 AM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Subject: ETIC - ACDEH RO#0002515 - Case Closure 
 
Keith, 
 
Good afternoon. I am checking with you regarding the status of former Station 70234, located at 3450 35th Avenue in 
Oakland. On behalf of ExxonMobil, ETIC submitted the Well Destruction Report on 5/16/18. Please let me know if there 
is anything else you need to formally close this case. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Kate Lamb, QSP, QISP  
Senior Project Manager  
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The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential 
and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons 
or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error please contact the sender and destroy any copies of this 
information.  


